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December 5, 2012

To Whom It May Coencern
Re: Letter of Recommendation

Pauly Jail Building Company was the vendor selected for work at the new Douglas County Adult
Detention & Law Enforcement Center in Douglasville, Georgia. The new 500,000 sq. ft. facility is
a full service law enforcement center and 1500 bed jail for a community just west of Atlanta.
Representatives from Pauly Jail Building Company demonstrated their expertise in jail
construction and their ability to resolve issues and find innovative solutions with the overall
project team. Members of Pauly Jail worked diligently with the architectural and design teams
to ensure the process went smoothly for Douglas County.

Pauly Jail Building Company was an intricate part of the overall project team and their staff
showed a willingness to assist in any way possible. The team from Pauly Jail demonstrated vast
knowledge in their area of expertise and consistently strived to satisfy the needs of the county.
The project had many complex issues which the Pauly Jail staff helped solve through their
consistent efforts as part of the overall team. They made themselves available to discuss
project details in a timely manner to provide the county with the best solutions available.

Pauly Jail Building Company has also provided excellent support during the training of Sheriff’s
Office staff and have been available been on site to provide immediate response for any
operational issues as needed.

As Chief Deputy for the Douglas County Sﬁeriff’s Office and primary representative for Douglas
County on this project, | appreciate the efforts and responsiveness of the Pauly Jail team and

would highly recommend their work on future projects.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further information. Thank you.

Sincerely—
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Stan Copeland, CHief Deputy—_)




